
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

Chocolate Bingo Success! 

St Osmund’s Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter 
Love for God ~ Love for Each Other ~ Love for Learning 

Exeter Street, Salisbury, Wiltshire, SP1 2SG ~ schoolcomms@sops.canacp.org ~ 01722 322 632 ~ Week 4.5 ~ 26th March 2021 

Easter Bonnet Competition 
The Easter Bonnet Competition is being held on 

Wednesday 31 March 2021, and is open to all 

school year groups.  We are inviting the children 

to create an Easter Bonnet at home to wear into 

school on Wednesday, to be judges by the Easter 

Chick.  1st, 2nd and 3rd place prizes will be awarded 

to each key stage, and every participant will 

receive a small gift. 

We can’t wait to see the children wearing their 

Bonnets with pride! 

Parking and Safety 
We know the very large majority of parent’s park considerably 
and use our car parks and surrounding roads safely. Your 
child’s safety is of paramount importance to us so here are 
some reminders to ensure we continue to make the area safe. 

 Please do not use the school car park to drop 
off/collect. 

 Please do not park by the garages outside our gates 

 Please do not park on the double yellow lines  

 Keep to the speed limit 

 Please exercise care when walking through the car park 

 Do not allow your child to walk or run across the roads 
outside of the school. 

Thank you for your co-operation in this matter. 
 

 

Golden Book Awards 
 

Rec :    Ruby-Mai and Angel-Grace                                                                         

Year 1:  Leah and Yannis 

Year 2:  Finley and Hanna 

Year 3:  Thomas and Erin 

Year 4:  Rhys and Michelle 

Year 5:  Abigayle and Alan                                                   

Year 6:  Oskar and Callie 

 

We had another fantastically successful virtual Chocolate Bingo night last Friday, which has raised an 
amazing £510.00 for the PSA. Thank you to everyone who contributed to the event and who took part.  It 
was great to come together, albeit virtually, for a bit of fun. 
Next week the PSA have arranged a host of Easter activities to bring this term to a close, including the 
Easter Bonnet Competition, and Easter Egg Hunt around the school woodland area, and on Thursday 01 
April a non-uniform day.  Please donate £1 via school gateway, using the Easter non-uniform tab, and you 
will automatically be entered into a raffle where you stand a chance of winning one of two sweet hampers 
or a delicious Easter Egg.  
 
At the beginning of next term we will be having virtual Parents evening.  We will put sign-up sheets by the 
entrance to school for you to book your appointment time.  Please bring your own pen, wear a mask and 
remember the physical distancing rules. 

End of Term 
The end of Spring Term on Thursday 01 April 2021 
will, as usual, be a half day.  The end times are 
staggered as follows: 
 
Reception Class:   12:50pm 
Years 1 and 3:     1:00pm 
Years 2 and 5:     1:10pm 
Years 4 and 6:     1:20pm 
 
On behalf of all the staff and governors at St 
Osmund’s Catholic Primary School we wish you a 
happy Easter. 

Easter Raffle 
The PSA are holding an Easter raffle to be drawn on Thursday 01 
April 2021. Wear non-uniform and donate £1.00 to be 
automatically entered in to the raffle. Donate via School 
Gateway on the Easter Non Uniform tab please. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary… 

 
01/04/21 ~ School Closes end of Term 4 ~ Staggered Collection times 
02/04/21 ~ Good Friday 
04/04/21 ~ Easter Sunday 
05/04/21 ~ Easter Monday 
19/04/21 ~ School re-opens for Term 5 
19th – 30th April ~ Parents Evening Appointments available. 
 
 

 

 
Mr R Sanderson 
Headteacher 

www.twitter.com  

@St_OsmundsCP 

 

St Osmund’s Catholic Primary School 
Love for God ~ Love for Each Other ~ Love for Learning 

School Day times: 

 Reception ~ 08:30-14:50 

 Years 1 and 3 ~ 08:40-15:00 

 Year 2 and 5 ~ 08:50-15:10 

 Years 4 and 6 ~ 09:00-15:20 

Siblings should use the times above which apply to the earliest sibling. 

Please wait on Carmelite Way until 1 minute before your scheduled 

time to avoid waiting on school premises and crossing bubbles. 

Parents Evening 
Keep an eye out for the sign-up sheets for Parents 
evening, which will be on tables outside the school 
office from Monday.  Please bring your own pen, 
wear your mask and remember the physical 
distancing rules. Many thanks.   
 

http://www.twitter.com/

